
     The following news release was issued today.   
     (NR 95-17, February 13, 1995) 
 
 
     OCC NAMES WESTERN DISTRICT DEPUTY COMPTROLLER 
 
     The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) 
     today announced the selection of Delora Ng Jee as 
     Deputy Comptroller of the agency's Western District, 
     headquartered in San Francisco, Ca.  Ms. Jee will 
     report to Senior Deputy Comptroller for Bank 
     Supervision Operations Stephen R. Steinbrink in 
     Washington, DC. 
 
     Ms. Jee, who is currently the OCC examiner-in-charge at 
     Chase Manhattan Bank, N.A., in New York City, assumes 
     her new post on Monday, February 13, 1995.  She 
     succeeds Deputy Comptroller Robert R. Klinzing, who 
     relocated to the OCC's Midwestern District last month.   
       
     The OCC's Western District is responsible for 
     supervising and examining national banks in Montana, 
     Wyoming, Colorado, Utah, Arizona, Idaho, Washington, 
     Oregon, Nevada, California, Alaska, Hawaii and Guam. 
 
     Ms. Jee joined the OCC in 1978 as a field examiner 
     based in Dallas.  Since then, she has held numerous 
     bank supervision positions with the OCC, including 
     field examiner in London, England, manager of 
     supervisory analysis in the agency's Multinational 
     Banking Division in Washington, and examiner-in-charge 
     of the OCC's London office, which supervises branches 
     of U.S. national banks located in Europe.  She is also 
     a voting member of the Interagency Country Exposure 
     Review Committee (ICERC). 
 
     Ms. Jee holds a B.A. in managerial studies and 
     economics from Rice University in Houston. 
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